

## San Juan Elementary School 5th Grade Dedications

Dedication to 5th grade students from parents/family.

Medium	\$30.00	Half (1/2) page dedication, 100 words or less and 3-5 pictures
Small	\$20.00	Quarter (1/4) page dedication, 50 words or less and 2 picture

Email dedication and pictures to SJESYearbook@outlook.com
All dedications MUST be received by March 31, 2022.

to be included in the yearbook.

Please include your child's name and teacher
Please send a check addressed to San Juan PTA.

\*Venmo payment to @SJCEF.

\*Please note that SJEF- will be listed as a business account.

A \$1 service charge will be assocaited with any

venmo transacations

.Please include a memo: "students name, PTA yearbook"

